
 

 

 

  

                                             Friday 13th December 2024 

 
As we are almost at the end of this half term, we would like to take this 

opportunity to say a huge well done to all children in Squirrel Class. 

Nursery staff are all so proud of everyone! Children have made such 

great progress and all are super learners!   

We have had a very busy week preparing for our “Nursery Rhyme 

Nativity” performance. Children have enjoyed Christmas crafts, cutting, 

festive phonic and maths activities. 

 

Next week in Nursery… 

Monday 16th December – We will be taking part in a Santa Dash. Children 

may wear a Christmas jumper or accessory. 

 

Wednesday 18th December- 

Nursery Rhyme Nativity- We look forward to seeing you all at one of our 

performances next week on Wednesday 18th December at  

10.45am or  2.15pm. Performances take place in Nursery. 

 

Friday 20th December- Nursery party day. All food and prizes etc will be 

provided. Children may wear their own party clothes on this day. 
*Nursery closes on Friday 20th December. 
*We will return to Nursery on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 
Home Activity 
Please complete the Christmas stocking activity where children can trace 
along the lines, developing pencil grip and control.  
Please return homework packs to Nursery on Monday. 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Lottie M  &  Scarlet B 
 

 


